Meeting with doctoral students and independent researchers

As President Islam Karimov said, "It is important for us to raise our children as independent patriots, with modern knowledge and skills, with a solid living position." In this regard, on January 6, 2020, reports of doctoral students and independent researchers at the Faculty of Land Management for the year 2019 were reviewed by the faculty council. The dean of the faculty Sh. Narbaev and professors participated. The faculty council listened to reports of all doctoral students and independent researchers and provided the necessary advice to young people, the roadmap to 2020 was signed.

x

×

×

Head of the Press Service of the Institute R. Djumaniyazov